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• A word from our Editor 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please be advised that any technical discussions or articles presented in 
this newsletter are for educational purposes ONLY. You and you alone must 
make the determination as to if the information provided is suitable for 
your particular application, is technically sound, safe, and conforms with 
accepted aviation practices.   
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David Cyr 

Newsletter Editor: 
Richard Guevara 
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Leo & Nora Nikkinen 

To contact any of our 
executive, send email to  
contact@eaa266.org 
and mention in the email the  
person to whom it is directed. 
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Ed Hannaford 

Technical Counselor: 
J.P. Chartrand 

Flight Advisor:  
Graham Batty 
 

Experimental Aircraft 
Association Chapter 266, 
Montreal Canada 

Notice of ZOOM Meeting: 
Thursday, November 26, 2020 at 7:30 PM 
See transmitting email for Zoom meeting 
details. 
Presenter: Carlos Sa 
Topic: CH601-HD Project Overview 
The presentation will cover: 

 Workshop and project status 
 Overview of the engine information system 
 Airframe, including engine and cowl installation 

Location: 
PLEASE NOTE, THIS IS AN ONLINE MEETING.  
DO NOT SHOW UP AT JOHN ABBOT COLLEGE – 
THE DOORS WILL BE LOCKED 

http://eaa266.org/
mailto:contact@eaa266.org
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A word from our Chapter President…             Mike Lustig 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Just a quick note to mention that, for the first time the presentation will be recorded. The 
recording will take place ONLY during the time the presenter is active and NOT during the open 
chat. Dave will be manning the “Record” button and will notify all attending when the recording 
begins and ends. If you have additional privacy concerns on this subject, please address them to 
me before the presentation starts, ideally when you first join the meeting. 
 
Note that it is our intention, and we are striving, to deliver as close as possible to the live meeting 
experience or better, and hope to eventually return to the long-topic, break, short-topic format. If 
you have an idea for a presentation you might do on any aviation-related topic in the 20-25 
minute range, be sure to mention it to me during the open chat. First-time/low-time presenters 
will receive additional support and encouragement as required. 
 
Best Regards to All and Stay Safe, 
 
Mike Lustig 
President, EAA 266 
 
 
 
 
A word from our Editor                Richard Guevara 
 
A necessary reminder as we live through this pandemic is that we are on the second lap of a four 
lap race, and stopping now is not an option. As we adapt and try new things, last month on our 
online Zoom meeting, I saw many new faces. Most I were familiar with, and some were people in 
our business that I heard of, but never met. I was surprised to see attendance similar to our in-
person meetings at John Abbott College. Clearly we are widening our circle, and I see a glimmer 
of hope that this new way of interacting may just work. 
 
I know people have been building and modifying and modernizing and maintaining. If anyone has 
the time the to write a short article or do a short video on something, please do so and get it to 
the Editor or to someone on our contact sheet above. “Last Minute Winterizing” or winter flying 
would be timely topics. 
 
Stay Safe, 
-The Editor  
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Of General Interest                                                                              various contributors 
 
Some useful Zoom links: 
 

• https://zoom.us/signup 
• https://zoom.us/signin 
• https://zoom.us/join 

 
 
Of General Interest                                                                              various contributors 

 
1. If anyone is aware or comes across any event that may be of interest to our members, 

please email myself or someone in the list on the front of this newsletter and let us know 
so that we can broadcast it to all concerned. 

 
EAA 266 Library                 by Ed Hannaford 
 
The EAA 266 library contains a collection of books and DVDs that cover aircraft in general, 
homebuilding construction techniques, local events, history and Technical Manuals. To order 
books - Call Ed Hannaford 613-347-1201 e-mail Skyranch33@gmail.com 
Cost to borrow these items is $2.00 for a one month period. 
 
The Unclassified Classified     Free Ads for Paid-Up Members 
 

Plans (drawings) to give away: Plans for the Super Cavalier SA 105 all-wood aircraft. Donation 
thanks to John Duckmanton. For information, call Michel 514-694-2129. 
 
Plans (drawings) for Sale: $250 (paid $550) Karatoo J6C (Australian version of Karatoo). Larger, 
longer, 80hp to 100hp, steel tube fuselage, metal OR wood wing, folding wing option, removable 
rear cockpit tubing for use as camper vehicle. High wing and large windows for exceptional 
outside view. Luc Robillard Tel: 514-366-7500, cell: 514-298-3459 
 
Picture below FOR REFERENCE ONLY: 

 
 
For Sale: Lycoming 0235-C1 with logs 2160 SMO, 1427 STO (PenYann) with starter and 
generator. $2900.00 John 514-428-1233 
Picture below FOR REFERENCE ONLY: 
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Seeking: Looking for partner (or partners) to purchase a small (2-4 place) airplane. Would 
consider factory or home-built, tricycle or tail wheel. Robert Hope, roberthope530@gmail.com 
For Sale: Hangar doors (sliding) complete with rails for 40-foot hangar. Door height is 11'5½" all 
metal. As removed from hangar at Cornwall. $1200.00. Ed Hannaford. skyranch33@gmail.com 
For Sale: 1 ea. H-Type shoulder harness 2 inch, black with metal to metal fittings. New never 
used, from Aircraft Spruce, no lap belts, $50.00.skyranch33@gmail.com 
Seeking: Active aircraft builder looking for old projects or materials. Specialized in old wood 
aircraft and restoration. Ron Gosselin (514) 808-1808 - ronny@total.net 
For Sale: Landing lights, 50W, 24V, 20$ each, Frank Grayer (613) 874-2837.  
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